

Happy Friday! 3/24/23

Hello Howks-

We are so excited that the Candyland Carnival is finally here! We hope to see everyone tomorrow. Thank you, thank you, thank you for ALL the donations- so very generous! Admission is free and we will be selling raffle tickets, food and Hawk Gear, as well as a silent auction. Our Hawks are so excited- we hope to see you between 10:00- 2:00!

MCAS season officially begins next week. **Grade 3 students** will be taking the **ELA MCAS on Tuesday (3/28) and Wednesday (3/29)**. On Monday afternoon, we will store all student Chromebooks at the HHH, so they are ready to go for testing. *Please make sure your Hawk is rested and on time!* 

On Thursday, 3/30 we have our *Dining for Dollars Fundraiser*- please see the link for more information. Papa Gino's Pizza Fundraiser 3/30

Please check out the latest information from our nurses: SPS RN Team Newsletter

Have a wonderful weekend!

Mrs. Feeney and the Hawks